
 
 

 

 

                        4th September 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: Baking Club 

 

Miss Harris will be running a Baking Club this half term. It will be starting 

on Tuesday 16th September for 5 weeks, the last session been the 

Tuesday 14th October. 

 

There will be a charge of £5 per session, £25 in total. All items made by 

the children will be taken home for them to enjoy with you. These will 

include a variety of sweet and savoury items.  

 

Like in previous years the club will be open to all year groups but places 

are limited to 10. They will be allocated on a ‘first come first served’ 

basis and the total payment of £25 will need to be paid before your child 

is allocated a place. This payment item is now on ParentPay. The club will 

run from 3.15 to 4.45. A drink and a snack will also be provided during the 

session, alongside After School Club.  

 

If you have any questions regarding 

any of the above, please do not 

hesitate to call in at the office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs J Mitchell                          

Office Manager 

 


